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RELOCATION OF SION HILL CLINIC 

The  Ministry  of  Health,  Wellness  and  the  Environment  announces  the

temporary relocation of  the Sion Hill  Clinic  efective Wednesday,  July  1,

2020. 

The  Clinic  is  being  moved  to  a  building  located  at  the  frst  mandatory

turnof point  along  the  road  from  Sion  Hill  down  Kingstown  Hill  into

Frenches. 

This temporary relocation is to facilitate substantial renovations at the usual

clinic  site  and  the  new arrangements  will  remain  in  place  until  further

notice.  

The  Ministry  of  Health,  Wellness  and  the  Environment  regrets  any

inconvenience caused and looks forward to the cooperation of the general

public.  These actions are being carried out to further improve healthcare in

the community.   A part of the project is the rehabilitation of the nurses

quarters  to  accommodate  a  live-in  nurse.  Additional  details  will  be

presented in due course. 
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